
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

SHORTAGE OF WATER AROUND THOHOYANDOU AREA 

10 May 2018 

There’s water shortage around Thohoyandou area which includes Thohoyandou P 

West, P East, Block F, CBD, SABC offices, Government Complex and the University 

of Venda 

Shortage of water is caused by the burst of the main pipeline along Madanzhe River 

next to the University of Venda. 

Technicians are busy repairing the damage and water supply will resume 

immediately after the repair is complete. 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. 
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